
£8m investment in the street lighting
programme will deliver energy savings
and assist in tackling the climate
emergency – Mallon

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has said an £8m investment this year
to deliver a new LED street lighting programme will deliver future energy
savings and is another step forward in delivering sustainable infrastructure
across the north.

Road improvement scheme for Ferniskey
Road and Steeple Road, Kells,
Ballymena

A £350,000 resurfacing scheme for the Ferniskey Road and Steeple Road, Kells,
Ballymena will commence on Monday 23 August 2021.

Lyons announces extension to the term
of NI Screen Chair

Economy Minister Gordon Lyons has announced an extension to the term of the
Chair of NI Screen, Dame Rotha Johnston.

Statement on Executive decisions – 12
August 2021

The Executive today re-emphasized the importance of people getting fully
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vaccinated against Coronavirus and continuing to follow the public health
advice.

Minister welcomes change to self-
isolation rules

Health Minister Robin Swann has welcomed the Executive’s decision to change
Covid self-isolation rules for people who are fully vaccinated.
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